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PROVIDER ALERT 
 

RECENT UPDATE — 90847 

October 28, 2015 
 

 

Dear Provider, 

As you may already have noted for billing purposes, Centers for Medicare and Medicaid 

Services (CMS) coding edits (also known as CMS National Correct Coding Initiative 

(NCCI) standards) were published with an update regarding CPT 90847 with modifiers.  

Prior publication affirmed no modifier was accommodated with this code; now, when 

reporting (billing), CPT 90847, CPT(s) 90832, 90833, 90834, 90836, 90837, 90838 can 

be covered with Modifier use, e.g., 59. 

You will see the change reflected in claims for Idaho Medicaid starting 3rd Quarter 2015. 

If you have any questions regarding a claim, please call Optum Idaho’s Provider 

Customer Service line at (855) 202-0983 between 8:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. MST. 

 

Thank you, 

Optum Idaho 

 


